
WORLD BOOK DAY 
BULLETIN!

Please enjoy browsing these slides to see what we got up to on World Book
Day this year. Reading For Pleasure is a high priority at CAW so this special day
is one of the many things we do to promote reading. More information can be
found on our curriculum and reading pages of our website. If you’d like any
support with choosing books for or with your child/children or have any
questions about our reading curriculum, please don’t hesitate to get in touch
with the office who will put you in touch with the relevant teacher.



LAUNCH ASSEMBLY 
We started off the day with an assembly led by
Miss Scozzafava (featuring Mr Wilderness on the
stage!) for Year 4-6 and Miss Delaney for
Reception – Year 3. We read half of the book and
heard about what was to come. We learnt some
new words and got really good at our ‘Voice
Choice’ for three key words!



LETTER WRITING 
• Many letters have been emailed and posted out including to

• King Charles 

• Kevin & Katie Tsang 

• Laura Ellen Anderson 

• Sophie Anderson 

• Onjali Q Rauf 

• Julia Donaldson 

• Nick and Rosie from Read Write Inc

• Konnie Huq

• Steve Backshall

• Sue Hendra 

• Steve McCarthy  

• Marcus Rashford 

• SF Said 

• Tom Fletcher 

Children were tasked with writing letters to local
authors or significant figures who may be interested in
coming to open our library when it’s finished its
transformation! Some families may remember we had
a Platform 9 ¾ Themed Library and that last year it
moved rooms. This means we get to decorate it all
again! This time we are being inspired by The
Wilderness and creating a night-time adventure
camping theme. It will be called City Academy
Wilderness! See the next pages for some incredible
examples!







SHARE A STORY 
As has become Whitehawk tradition, we had another amazing Share A
Story Session. We split the school into Nursery – Year 1 and Year 2 –
Year 6 and children picked a book on our theme that they liked the look
of. Every member of the teaching and teaching support staff were
involved and we made good use of every nook and cranny in the
school! They then enjoyed the story and a related activity with a mixed
age group of children. These were just some of the books on offer!



SOME OF THE SHARE A 
STORY GROUPS IN 

ACTION



AFTERNOON
In the afternoon classes worked on decorating leaves in autumnal colours to help decorate the new library 
as well as taking part in a range of activities including making bookmarks, quizzes, virtual author events and 
art projects. We all ended the day by snuggling up for a cosy class story time and receiving our World Book 
Day Books. Did you know all the World Book Day Books have an accelerated reader quiz for them?! All 
children in Year 2 – 6 can do their respective quizzes in morning work in class!



OUTFITS! 



LOOKING AHEAD…
• Reading Raffle 4 continues (closing Friday 22nd March!) 

• Reading Raffle 5 starts Monday 25th March (and it’s a super special one for me, Miss Delaney 
and Mrs Luna!)

• Invites to Reading Meetings for KS1 will be hitting your inbox shortly 

• Year 3-5 will be starting their last class text of the year after Easter (Narnia for Year 5, Pax for 
Year 4 and Emil and the Detectives for Year 3) 

• Year 2 will start their first novel study, The Iron Man 

• The new library will open and all families will be invited to come and see inside. We are hoping 
for this to be the 19th April. 

• Year 3 are visiting Jubilee Library this term, followed by Year 2 in Summer 1 and Year 1 in 
Summer 2

• All year groups will be visiting Whitehawk Library every half term as usual 

• We are hoping for some author visits before the end of the school year…watch this space! 


